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The Foxhill children are back on the slopes, and Ski

Week 2024 kicked off with tremendous enthusiasm!

It was a wonderful opportunity for all Foxhill children

to embrace the breathtaking Tyrolean outdoors

together. Our Ski Week, hosted in Seefeld, just a short

bus ride from Martinsbuehel, was made possible

thanks to the support of Alpinpower (Ski-School) and

Family Sailer.

A big congratulations to all our Foxhill skiers for

making Ski Week an unforgettable and successful

experience!

SKI WEEK 2024
A FANTASTIC START!
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HAPPY
NEW YEAR

Let's Celebrate!

ThankThankThank
you!you!you!



We don't teach classes at Foxhill,

we teach children.

The schools in Tirol might be on holiday, but

most parents are still working during the

semester break. So our hard-working staff are

here to provide top-quality care for children

aged 2-10. These programmes are open to

everyone, not just Foxhill children.

Our programmes are run bilingually, but they

are not language courses. Just like the

educational concept of the Pre-school, Foxclub is

designed so that children have the chance to

have fun, relax, and do all sorts of super

activities, with English being the main language.

Thus, they learn without realising it.

Enrol your child now! (office@foxhill.at)

Foxclub from 12th until 18th of February

FOXCLUB - FEBRUARY

The QR Code here is linked to all our social

media platforms as well as the website. You can

also use Calendly to book meetings with our

Chairman, Uli, or arrange a tour or taster day. 

FIND OUT MORE

CONG
RATSCONG
RATS

WE ARE PROUD 
OF YOU!

PRIMARY AND SECONDARY



Foxhill Newsletter - January 2024

Thanks to the Hörtnagl family, Alicia a professional dancer was organised for our

children at Foxhill. All interested parents had the opportunity to enroll their

children in dance lessons with the talented Alicia. The dance workshop was a

tremendous success, with everyone thoroughly enjoying the experience!

WHAT HAS ALREADY BEEN IMPLEMENTED 
IN FOXHILL IN THE NEW YEAR?

ThankThankThankyou!you!you!

Thanks to the generous sponsorship of the Hörtnagl family, we were able to acquire essential

additional educational materials. Foxhill extends a heartfelt thank you. The joy and

enthusiasm of the children, evident in the pictures, showcase their wholehearted acceptance

and love for the new learning resources!

ThankThankThank
you!you!you! ThankThankThank

you!you!you!

Our School recently hosted PHT interns who conducted

engaging and educational sessions with the children. 

A heartfelt thank you for the enriching mornings of

learning and fun! We remain open to such

collaborations, recognising the mutual benefits for both

children and teachers.



Exciting news for the Primary and Preschool children at Foxhill: 

special dance classes with Alicia will continue again from 21st February 2024

Dance provides a fantastic avenue for developing various physical skills such as balance, 
flexibility, strength, conditioning, posture, agility, and stamina.  

It's an opportunity for the children to explore movement and express themselves creatively.

PROFESSIONAL DANCE CLASSES WILL BE
OFFERED AGAIN IN FEBRUARY 2024!



                                    

Farewell 2023, Welcome 2024!

 Embracing a Year of Blessings at Foxhill!

                     As we step into the new year, it's a perfect time for reflections and resolutions.

 Our little ones at the preschool have shared some heartwarming and positive goals 

for the  year ahead: 

-Show more love by giving extra hugs to parents.

-Be helpful at home by tidying up toys regularly.

      - Foster new friendships and create thoughtful gifts 

for fellow children.

During morning circle time, the children explored New Year traditions from around the world,

discovering symbols of good luck like four-leaf clovers, pigs, and horseshoes. Various cultures

celebrate by exchanging small gifts such as ladybug charms, clove ornaments, and marzipan or

chocolate pigs.

In addition to the joyous start, we warmly welcome Mrs. Athina Meindl, our new  Preschool and ASC

teacher. The Foxhill Team feels incredibly fortunate to have her on board, bringing warmth and

nurturing spirit to our Foxhillschool.

                                                               
                                                                                  The children had a blast crafting their own firework

                                                                         with paint, capturing the festive spirit and the 

                                      beauty  of fleeting moments.

                                               



When children consciously adopt positive habits, it sets the stage for 

a happier Schoolyear! 

To kick off a positive new year, the children at Preschool engaged in activities focused on 

distinguishing between "unkind" and "kind" actions. Through role-playing exercises during 

circle time, they learned the importance of kindness.  

Over the course of two weeks, the children at Preschool practiced kindness and 

rehearsed a special song  "Give a Little Kindness" by Mark Greer. 

We also read a children's book, "Kindness is my Superpower," by Alicia Ortego emphasising empathy,

kindness and compassion. This charming story teaches children about apologising for mistakes, good

manners, and positive behavior at home, school and on the playground.

________________________________________________________

     Kindness week at Foxhill

One kind word can change someones entire day.

 Lets create a ripple effect of kindness that brightens

someones day!

 

Jay, 6 years

HappyHappyHappy
Birthday!Birthday!Birthday!

Matvii



We don't teach classes at Foxhill,

we teach children.

ASC ROCKS!

PRE-SCHOOL AND AFTER SCHOOL CARE

The preschool children have warmly embraced Athina Meindl.

Here, you can catch a glimpse of the engaging activities Athina, along with the Preschool Team -

Natalie Ann Hougnon and Michaela Maierhofer, conducted this month. 

Prepare for an enriching journey of learning and growth with our delightful Athina by our side.

Since January 8th 2024, 
 Athina Meindl has taken charge of

the After-School Care (ASC). 

In the initial weeks, children explored
the natural environment and
engaged in social games in the

gymnasium. 

 
Currently, the children are working

on a jewellery project, creating 
personalised "friendship bracelets" 

for one another. 



UPCOMING EVENTS - PRE SCHOOL




